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A "reasonably likely worst-case spill of oil" could impact the lives of many children living in towns along these very busy

rail lines.

Washougal, WA has 5 schools within one mile of the tracks. Jemtegaard Middle School is only about 300 yards off the
track. There is no alternate access to this school. If a derailment happened near the school, first responders would have
a very difficult time getting resources to these children.

| would hope the UTC would seriously evaluate the many places like Washougal that are in harms way regarding these

volatile mile-long oil trains.

To make it more personal Mr. King, do any of your loved ones live near these rail lines? Best regards, Terry Neal

Terry Neal
1253 Fairway Dr.
Washougal, WA 98671



